
 

Renting the Lightkeepers Quarters on Charity Island 
 
We have determined that the Overnight Bed & Breakfast operation on Charity Island is not  
working well enough for us to continue with it. 
 
Because we have to be on the mainland by Mid  September we are making the home available as a 
Vacation rental Beginning September 16th 2013 through November 15th.   
 
In addition, the home will be available on the same basis for all of 2014 beginning April 15th 2014 through 
November 15th 2014 
 
Located ten miles offshore the five bedroom Lightkeepers home can be rented on a weekly basis for $2,500 for 
seven days/six nights or on a minimum 3 night rental for $1,200.00 which includes transportation to and back 
from the Island for up to eight people.    
 
Dogs are welcome but can not be allowed to run free on the island.  
 
The downstairs master bedroom has a queen size bed and the 4 bedrooms upstairs all have a trundle bed. 
 
The home has all the amenities of a home on the Mainland and much more being on an Island  
surrounded by Beautiful Saginaw Bay.  Check out our website for Photos- additional pictures are available upon 
request. 
 
 
For questions and to reserve the lightkeepers home by the week this fall  or next season call Karen at 989 254 
7710. 

 

Thank you 


